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01/08/2024  10:38:462024/3016/T OBJ Jon Speelman The cherry tree is in need of pruning as some branches have died, which might be due to ivy growing up the 

trunk and the fact that someone has put a tight wire round the trunk.  It is a valuable habitat for insects and 

birds, especially the tits and is a beautiful sight in spring outside our back windows.  It also provides much 

needed shade to the communal garden.  The crab apple is also in need of a bit of a prune but 1 metre is 

excessive and, again, it is a valuable habitat for insects and birds and creates shade, again, for the communal 

garden.  It is also a delight to see in the Spring when in bloom.  We would object to cherry being felled and 

would also object to excessive pruning of the crab apple.
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